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AMENDMENT TO THE PRELIMINARY INFORMATION MEMORANDUM 
ISSUED ON JANUARY 4, 2021 FOR GLOBAL INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION 
OF INTEREST FOR PROPOSED STRATEGIC DISINVESTMENT OF 26% 
STAKE IN BEML LIMITED BY GOVERNMENT OF INDIA (GOI) ALONG WITH 
TRANSFER OF MANAGEMENT CONTROL 
  

CORRIGENDUM                
  
The Preliminary Information Memorandum (PIM) for the process of Strategic 
Disinvestment of 26% stake in BEML Limited by Government of India (GoI) along with 
transfer of management control was issued on January 4, 2021.  
  
In continuation to this, the following amendment is made in the PIM documents as 
under: 
  
Substitution of the Clause 5.1.7) and Clause 5.3.9) of the PIM with the revised 
clause 
  
Existing clause: 
  
Necessary security clearance will be taken as per the details and requirements 
communicated to the Shortlisted Bidder at the time of RFP. 
  
Revised clause: 
  
Necessary security clearance will be taken as per the details and requirements 
communicated to the Shortlisted Bidder before data room access is given to the 
Shortlisted Bidder. The relevant formats will be shared with the Shortlisted Bidder at 
the appropriate time. 
 


